-----Original Message-----

From: Alan Kinsella [mailto:alan.kinsella@corp.aol.com] 

Sent: 24 July 2007 13:44

To: ckeane@sdublincoco.ie

Subject: Re: FW: design

Hi,

I have no objections whatsoever to the development of the Glendoher 

Drive site.

Indeed I am only delighted as it will mean that the site shall no longer 

be derelict.

Aside from that the Cul de Sac from Taylors lane to the bollards will be 

a road again rather than a car park for vans and skips.

As I live accross the road from Kingston Court I have no objections 

there either as the development there will have little or no impact on 

me and appears by all accounts to be well intentioned.

Thanks

Alan Kinsella

63 Glendoher Drive.
